
 

 

8th October 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 2 - Hampton Court Palace Trip 

 

This term, we are learning all about King Henry VIII and we are visiting his most famous palace, Hampton 
Court, on Friday 8th November 2024.  The children will be walking around the palace and visiting the 
medieval hall and the Tudor kitchens.  We will also have the opportunity to find out about life at a Tudor 
court and be introduced to historical items from the period.  Have a look at the website to find out more 

http://www.hrp.org.uk/hampton-court-palace/. 

 

We will be travelling via coach and leaving promptly at 9:00am, so please ensure your child arrives at 
school on time.  We expect to be back at school by 3.15pm.  If we are running late, a message will be sent 
to you on Studybugs.  Please ensure that your child is wearing their normal school uniform and has 
appropriate walking shoes and a warm coat with a hood on the day of the trip. 
 
All children are entitled to a school lunch, please fill in the attached form to order your child’s lunch and 
return it to school by Friday 1st November 2024.  Please note that we are unable to provide packed 
lunches if a pre-order has not been placed by this date. However, you will need to provide your child with a 
bottle of water. Should you wish to provide a packed lunch from home for your child please indicate this on 
the google form ensuring there are no nuts, sweets or glass bottles.  
 
We are asking for a parental contribution of £29.30 for the trip. This is to be paid via your Magicbooking 
Account http://www.pegasusacademytrust.org/bookings.  Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough 
contributions we will have to cancel the trip.  Please note all contributions are non-refundable.   
If you are available and would like to volunteer to support the trip, please indicate on the google form. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask! 

 

Please use the link below to the google form to give permission for your child to go on this trip. 

 

https://forms.gle/8jBBw9JpLm1kP3us5 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

The Year 2 team 
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